
 

 

OUR REF: LEGAL HER0 WESTERN CAPE ADDRESS CHANGE   
 
 

 
 

03 September 2021  
 
 
Dear Valued Legal Hero Policyholder  
 
RE: LEGAL HERO WESTERN CAPE ADDRESS CHANGE  
 
We trust that you and your loved ones are safe, healthy, and optimistic.  
 
Kindly note that you currently have a Legal Policy (“the Policy”) underwritten by Guardrisk 
Insurance Company Limited, FSP No.75 (“Guardrisk”) which is in turn administered by Legal Hero 
(Pty) Ltd, FSP NO. 45377.  
 
In this regard, we would like to inform you that Legal Hero’s Western Cape (Table View) Office is 
relocating.  
 
The new physical address, as from 04 October 2021, will be as follows:  
 
Legal Hero, Unit 7 & 8 (Ground Floor), Tygerforum B, 53 Willie van Schoor Drive, Bellville, 7530  
 
We will retain our current postal address for the remainder of 2021 and will furthermore have all 
post redirected to the below new postal address:  
 
Legal Hero PO BOX 5554, Tygervalley, 7536  
 
This change will have no impact on you as a Legal Hero Policyholder or on the terms and 
conditions of your policy.  
 
We remain committed to you and your dependents and look forward to being your hero for 
many years to come.  
 
Should you have any questions in this regard, please contact us on 010 001 1001 or 
info@legalhero.co.za.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Legal Hero  


